
Transcript of verbal recommendation unanimously adopted by the Sunshine Committee at its 
September 13, 2023 meeting and relating to its review of exemptions pertaining to law 
enforcement misconduct complaints and investigations: 

 

“The Sunshine Committee would like to see greater transparency in the professional oversight of 
law enforcement officers starting at the agency level in order to increase public confidence in the 
regulation of law enforcement.”   

 

Recorded version available on YouTube at timestamp.  1:03:40. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9gA1T8ybA0k

